
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

Our Lady of Czestochowa 

           January 9   2022       FEAST OF THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD       

2158 Clinton Street (Corner Willowlawn Pkwy.)   Cheektowaga, NY 14206 

Church mailing address: 23 Willowlawn Pkwy., Cheektowaga, NY 14206 

FF  Feasw 

E-mail: olccktg@gmail.com 

Sacred Heart Center (22 Meadowbrook Pkwy): 716-322-0741 

Office Hours: Monday & Wednesday 9 AM - 3 PM 

Fridays 9 AM - 1 PM. No office hours on Holydays and 

Holidays. Evenings by Appointment. 

DIRECTORY: page 2 

:DIRECTORY 

Administrator........................... 

Pastor Emeritus:......................Rev. Harry F. Szczesniak 

Trustees:..........David Carroll & Sharon Szymanski 

Parish Council President:.....  ....  Timothy Halas 

Parish Secretary:....................... ..Marcia Szykowny 

Organist:........................................Joseph Donohue 

 

MASS SCHEDULE: 

Saturdays:............... 4 PM & 5.30 PM (St. Bernard) 

Sundays:.....8:30 AM, 10:00 AM (PL) & 11.30 AM 

(St. Bernard) 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday:................... 8:00 AM 

Tuesday & Thursday:................................ 8.00 AM 

(St. Bernard) 

Holy Days:..............See inside bulletin for schedule 

 

ROSARY: Monday, Wednesday, Friday:.7:30 AM 

Sundays:.................................9:30 (PL) 

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays:..3:30 PM & 5:00 PM 

(St. Bernard) 

Sundays:......................9:30 (PL) 

BAPTISMS: Arrangements need  to be made thru  

                      rectory. 

MARRIAGE: Make arrangements with the  

rectory at least six months before wedding. 

CARE OF THE SICK: Call the rectory to make 

arrangements with the priest. 

LETTERS OF RECOMMENDATION:  

Practicing faith and supporting church for at least 3 

months. 



OUR LADY OF CZESTOCHOWA                                                   CHEEKTOWAGA, NEW YORK 

SATURDAY,  JANUARY 8TH 

4:00 PM +Daniel Gesicki by Wife-Arlene 

 

SUNDAY,  JANUARY 9TH 

8:30 AM          + Richard Nawrocki by  Pat 

10:00 AM        + Stanley Markut by Sandy, Wendy,  

                            Candy, Maria & Rose 

 

MONDAY, JANUARY 10TH 

8:00 AM +  Parishioners of OLC Parish 

 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 12TH 

8:00 AM +   Marian Basior by Niece- Susan 

 

FRIDAY,  JANUARY 14TH 

8:00 AM +  Irene Sieczkarek by Miller Family 

 

SATURDAY,  JANUARY 15TH 

4:00 PM + Richard Szykowny by Bernie Wasik 

 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 16TH 

8:30 AM          +  Rose Szymanski 

                            by Sharon Szymanski 

10:00 AM        + Father Stefan & Deceased Members  

                            of our Family 

                            By Chris & Teresa Sokolowski 

 

Last Weekend’s Collection..........$   

New Years Day ...........................$                         

..GOD BLESS YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY… 

NO SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEK.    

 

Once again- being that time of the year - I just 

wanted to say a BIG Thank You to all who took 

the time to remember me with Good Wishes, 

cards, gifts and especially the Christmas Cookies 

(with no frosting) - they were delicious. 

My prayers for all of the parishioners of OLC is 

that the New Born Christ Child will  be in your 

hearts always - each and everyday God gives us. 

Yes we’ve gone through a lot with Covid 19. Better 

days are coming. Never give up on our Lord and 

His Blessed Mother Mary.  May you and your 

families have a Very Happy, Healthy and Blessed 

2022.  

In my daily prayer   Fr. Harry Szczesniak 

                              OLC Pastor Emeritus 

   GO BILLS 

     The WINNER of             

 WEEK    Book # 73      

  Bills -    29 

  Falcons -    15 

       Congratulations!! 

 Great Year.  Keep 

Going   ---  GO BILLS 

 

 SUPER BOWL FUNDRAISER 

 

 Starting this week  the Super Bowl 

Football book will begin to be on 

sale before and after each Mass.  

They are $10.00 each and Prize give 

out is 1st quarter score  $100.00, 2nd 

Quarter/Half Time score $125.00, 

Third quarter score $100.00  and 

Final Score $175.00 

They will be on sale until  the weekend of February 5th 

& 6th.   

 

TAKE A LEAP OF FAITH AND BEGIN THIS  

WONDEROUS NEW YEAR BY  BELIEVING  

SANCTUARY CANDLE 

Saturday, January 9th -  Saturday, January 16th 

       Blessed Sacrament I 

                 Richard Domagala 

                        By Wife 

        Blessed Sacrament II 

                 Helen Podkulski 

                        By Daughter 

 

         St. John Paul II (Left) 

                   Father Marcin Porada-Happy Birthday 

                          By  OLC Parishioners 

         St John Paul II (Right) 

                   Henrietta Ziemba  By Mary Ann Kerl 

 

                     Divine Mercy (Red) 

                          Stella Kuzniarek   By Family 

  Divine Mercy (Blue) 

     Jerry Kuzniarek By Family 

  

    Please remember  

    them in your  prayers 

 



FEAST OF THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD                                                 JANUARY 9

TH

, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from Bishop Michael Fisher 

 My Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ: 

      

      I have felt the need to share with you some personal 

reflections through a pastoral letter as I approach the 

first year anniversary of  my  installation as your 

shepherd and pastor, the fifteenth bishop of the Diocese 

of Buffalo.  So much has transpired in the course of this 

past year that has challenged us and at the  same time, 

brought us closer together as we discern our future and 

what we need to do to bring about a true spirit of 

renewal while defining a new, more hopeful era of 

Catholic faith and witness.  I especially wish to thank 

my brother priests, our deacons and their families, our 

religious sisters and brothers, our educators and all the 

many wonderful parishioners I have had the joy of 

meeting and getting to know in this first year.  The 

warmth of the welcome and encouragement and the 

generosity of your spirit has given me constant strength 

and fueled my enthusiasm for what I know we can make 

possible together. 

                                           Sincerely in Christ Jesus 

 

                                  Most Reverend Michael W. Fisher 

                                                     Bishop of Buffalo 

 

     BIBLE STUDY  ARE BACK    

                  W/ FR PAUL 

       There will be Bible Study 

meeting on Mondays at 6:00PM in 

the rectory with Father Paul Sabo. 

       

NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION, 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS/NEW PHONE # 

 

We need this information for the envelopes mailing, 

and if we need to contact you.   

 

Name  ___________________________________ 

 

Address _________________________________ 

 

Phone # ___________________________________ 

 

PLEASE DROP THIS INFORMATION IN THE 

OFFERTORY BASKET TO UPDATE YOUR 

INFORMATION.  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

SANCTUARY CANDLES 

Would you like to honor your loved one?  Why not light 

a Sanctuary Candle for them.  The cost is only $10.00 

and many are available for this year.   

The Pope John Paul and Divine Mercy Candles on the 

side altar of Our Lady are $5.00 each.  If interested, call 

the office at 822-5590 or stop in  the rectory. 

 

2021 FINANCIAL STATEMENTS 

If you would like to receive a “2021 Financial statement 

of Contributions” for  tax purposes, or  for  your  own 

information, please call our Rectory during office hours.  

Statements can be either picked up or mailed. 

We are only able to give these statements to those who 

use envelopes.  Again, envelopes are your record of 

attendance and support of our church. 

 

                 PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 

    The Parish Council has suspended meetings for the 

winter months and will resume in March.  Watch the 

bulletin for dates and time in the near future. 



KEY LIQUORSLIQUORS
Discount 

Wines & Liquors

Mon - Sat 9:30 am - 9 pm
823-0080

Clinton Rossler Plaza 
Cheektowaga

All LOTTO 
Games
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Breeann N. Wilson, dpm, mph
podiatrist

1094 E. Lovejoy Street, Buffalo
(716) 897-3720

purepodiatryofwny.com

Smolarek
Funeral Home

2510 Union Road  
near William

Cheektowaga, NY
668-3122

Ronald & David Niedbala

A+
Rating

Free Estimates 823-2000 
2135 Clinton Street

ClintonCollision.com

Insurance Claims  
Painting • Touch Ups  

Body & Fender Repairs  

Clinton Collision  Clinton Collision  
& Glass, Inc.& Glass, Inc.

Clinton Collision  Clinton Collision  
& Glass, Inc.& Glass, Inc.

2400 William St. • 806 Clinton St
Wilhelmina, Janine &  Michael Klimeczko

Licensed Directors

Pietszak
      Funeral Home

897-2400

Buszka Funeral Home Inc.
2005 Clinton St., Buffalo and 2085 Union Rd., West Seneca

825-7777 or Toll Free 1-800-835-3517
www.buszkafuneralhome.com

Pre-Need Arrangements
Medicaid Burial Trusts

We are here to help you 
when you need us

Contact James McGee to place an ad today! 
jmcgee@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6429

of ERIE COUNTY

NY Connects
Your Link to Long Term
Services and Supports

Are you caregiving for someone
60+ not on Medicaid?

Want to be compensated?
Call now for info and eligibility

(800) 342-9871
(716) 858-8526

Funding provided by NYSOFA


